
Via Overnight Mail 

July 9,2004 

Beth O’Donnell, Esq. 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

Re: Case No. 2004-00098 
An Adjustment of Rider AMRP 
of the Union Light, Heat and Power Company 

Dear Ms. O’Donnell: 
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Enclosed is the revised Form 2.0 for ULH&P’s AMR filing. This Form is in compliance 
with the revision ordered by the Commission in Case No. 2003-00103. The revision does 
not change the calculation of the AMRP revenue requirement. It simply provides 
additional information. 

Please make the revised Form a part of the record, and return a file-stamped copy of this 
letter in the enclosed self-addressed envelope. 

Sincerely, 

John J. Finnigan, Jr. 
Senior Counsel 

cc: Honorable Anita MitchelV with Enclosures 
Honorable Elizabeth Blackford with Enclosures 
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